
 
 
 

 SCHOOLS' FORUM 
 

 

Meeting to be held on Thursday 7 July 2022 
 

 

Details on how to observe the Virtual Meeting 
 
 

 Due to technical difficulties it will not be possible to livestream the meeting, but anyone 
interested in listening can request an invitation from the clerk (details above) 

BROMLEY CIVIC CENTRE, STOCKWELL CLOSE, BROMLEY BRI 3UH 

 
TELEPHONE: 020 8464 3333  CONTACT: Philippa Gibbs 

   philippa.gibbs@bromley.gov.uk  

    

DIRECT LINE: 020 8461 7638   

FAX: 020 8290 0608  DATE: 28 June 2022 
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